
 

 

 

 

Enterprise Afternoon 

10th July, 2025 

Dear Families,  

We would like to invite you to join us on Wednesday 16th July for our annual Enterprise 

Afternoon. 

Following feedback from previous years, the event will start a bit later than before. 

Children will have their usual lunch in school first, and then come out for the Enterprise 

events on the field/playground. Families will be able to attend from 2.00pm onwards. 

There’ll be lots of stalls to visit; also please feel free to bring your own picnic blankets 

and chairs and make an afternoon of it! 

Each class in Years 3 -5 and those children in Year 6 not attending the residential, will be 

holding their very own stall to raise money for some new games and equipment. They 

will be given a budget by the PFA and challenged to increase the money invested by as 

much as possible.  

We are also hoping to have a performance from Mrs Sills’ Dance Club. The PFA will be 

holding a raffle and refreshments will be available to buy - hot/cold drinks, cakes, sweet 

cones, and ice poles. 

In the event of rain, we may have to cancel the event or make alternative arrangements, 

and we will inform you about this as soon as we know.   

If you have any questions regarding the accessibility of our site, please let us know.  

Please be aware that photos and recordings are not allowed on the school site; we 

ask that you put all phones out of sight and on silent. 

School will finish at the normal time of 3:20pm, however parents and carers who are 

present will be able to take their children home from 3.00pm. 

We hope that you will be able to join us!  

 

Thank you,  

Mrs Charlesworth 

 


